
From: Morrison, Cameron@Parks
To: City Clerk
Subject: Proposed Prescribe Fire at Mount Diablo State Park
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 4:09:16 PM

You don't often get email from cameron.morrison@parks.ca.gov. Learn why this is important

Hello City Council Members,
 
Mount Diablo State Park is looking to perform a prescribed fire this spring on the north side of
the park bordering the City of Clayton. We have a representative available to present the plans
on Tuesday, April 16th at the City Council Meeting. We are just in the planning stages at this
point, but we want to reach out to everyone who is affected by this prescribed fire activity.
 
Please let me know if you would like someone to present our plans to the City Council. We are
looking (very preliminary plans at this point) to have an in person meeting at Mitchell Canyon
on April 23rd, followed by a Zoom meeting on April 24th.
 
Thanks,
 
Cameron M. Morrison
Supervising State Park Peace Officer #1125
Diablo Range District / Contra Solano Sector
Mount Diablo State Park
Benicia State Recreation Area / Benicia State Historic Park
Marsh Creek State Park
96 Mitchell Canyon Road
Clayton, CA 94517
(925) 588-9594
cameron.morrison@parks.ca.gov
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. 
It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s).  Unauthorized interception, review, use or
disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications
Privacy Act.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of
the communication.
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